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June 4, 2024  
 
Reeve Barry Kalinski & CAO Al Hoggan 
M.D. of Bonnyville No. 87 
Bag 1010 – 4905 50 Avenue 
Bonnyville Alberta T9N 2J7 
 
Dear Reeve Kalinski & CAO Hoggan: 
 
RE: Visit from Assistant Deputy Minister Dana Mackie, 

Seniors Division, Ministry of Seniors, Community and Social Services  
 
Bonnyville and District Family and Community Support Services (FCSS) Board, along with Members of Town 
of Bonnyville Council and Municipal District of Bonnyville Council will have the honour of hosting Assistant 
Deputy Minister Dana Mackie for a meeting to discuss the successes and challenges of seniors-focussed 
programming in our community. This visit, scheduled for July 17, 2024, from 11:00a.m. to 12:30 p.m., will be 
an invaluable opportunity for stakeholders to engage in a dialogue about the delivery of seniors community 
supports, including the impact of the Healthy Aging Alberta grant, transportation needs, and our Meals on 
Wheels program. 
 
The FCSS Advisory Board is encouraging representatives from our partnering local organizations to 
participate in this knowledge-sharing opportunity at the Bonnyville and District FCSS Parent Child Centre 
Board Room. To facilitate the organization of this meeting, kindly RSVP with the names and position titles of 
your attendees, along with any dietary restrictions for a light lunch, by Friday June 7, 2024 to Jennifer 
Lasouski at bdfcss@town.bonnyville.ab.ca . This gathering promises to be a significant step towards 
enhancing the well-being of seniors in the community. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Ashleigh Runge  
Interim Community Services Director 
hr@town.bonnyville.ab.ca 
780-826-2120 
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